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SUPERNUMERARY DA ELLEN BROOKS  
ANNOUNCES CONCLUSION OF INVESTIGATION 

 

 (MONTGOMERY)—Supernumerary District Attorney Ellen Brooks announced 
today that the investigation of former Governor Robert Bentley and others has been 
concluded. The Special Grand Jury empaneled in Montgomery County on July 11, 2016, 
has issued its final report and has been dissolved by Circuit Judge Johnny Hardwick.  

  

 A copy of the Grand Jury Report is available at this link: grand jury report.  
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https://ago.alabama.gov/Documents/news/special%20grand%20jury%20report.pdf

